
 

Oversized Vehicle Parking Policy 
 

 

Where do I unload passengers? 
 

When you arrive at Bass Hall with your group, passengers will unload on Commerce or Calhoun streets. 

There is a valet / handicap lane on the corner of 4th and Commerce as well as 4th and Calhoun.   

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: To unload passengers, please stop your vehicle as close as possible to 5th Street 

on either Commerce or Calhoun Streets (marked in yellow on the map below) to ensure that the valet / 

handicap lane is not blocked . If this section of road is unavailable for some reason, please check with the 

Bass Hall Parking Attendants at the Valet Stand for the most convenient alternative.  
 

Where do I park? 

The green areas on this map indicate our suggested bus parking on both 4th and Pecan streets. The arrows  

identify the most convenient route from our unloading zone to the bus parking area.  

 

 
 

 

Bass Hall is located in downtown Fort Worth. All street parking is free weekdays after 6:00 pm and all 

day on weekends.  

 

If your driver is attending the show, please arrive in ample time as the suggested bus parking area is three 

city blocks away.  

 


